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EAST TROY COMMUNITY SCHOOL DISTRICT 

 

Ensuring and providing 21st century learning through: engaged student learning, quality teaching, strong leadership, 

rigorous coursework, and community service opportunities while demonstrating efficiency and effectiveness for the 

betterment of the students and community. 

 

District Goals: 

• Ensuring a year to a year plus of learning growth for each child, each year. 

• Ensuring programming opportunities through systems and practices that develop the talents of each child in an era 

of globalization. 

• Ensuring individualized learning by empowering students with a personalized learning environment. 

• Employing the highest quality professional staff. 

• Adapting facilities for current and future educational needs. 

• Demonstrating fiscal responsibility through efficiency and effectiveness. 

 

 

CFAC – COMMUNITY FACILITIES ADVISORY COMMITTEE 

OFFICIAL NOTICE 

WEDNESDAY, DECEMBER 13 

AT 5:30-7:30 P.M. 

 

The Community Facilities Advisory Committee will meet in open session on Wednesday, December 13, 2023 at 5:30 p.m. 

in the cafeteria at Little Prairie Primary, 2109 Townline Road, East Troy, WI.  A majority of the Board of Education may 

be  in attendance at the meeting.  Therefore, a quorum of the Board may be present and gathered, but at no time during the 

meeting will the School Board conduct governmental business or take any action.  Any board member that attends will be 

within a public listening capacity as the CFAC aims to develop possible facility solutions to share with the Facilities 

Subcommittee and ultimately with the Board of Education for discussion and consideration. 

 

 

 

 


